
 

 

Welcome back to the last part of the summer term. 

We hope you had a lovely break, you feel refreshed, 

rested and ready for more interesting learning.  

 

Year 3 routine 

Monday— Lavender PE  

Mulberry Homework and Reading diaries 

Tuesday— Mulberry Spellings and Times 

Tables 

Wednesday—Mulberry & Lavender PE 

Lavender Spellings and Times Tables 

Thursday–  Lavender Homework &  Reading 

Diaries.  

Please check the board outside 

your child’s classroom for any 

updates and confirmed            

information.  

Maths  

We continue with our learning about time, 

money, mass, capacity and shape.  

This half term, we will be focusing in depth 

on reviewing all our times tables in prepa-

ration for the multiplication test in year 4. 

Children need to be able to recall each 

times table question answer within 6 sec-

onds.  

We will also spend time each day    recap-

ping the four operations and  fractions. 

English 

Please continue to practise your spellings in preparation for your weekly test. Remember to prac-

tise some of your old spellings to keep them fresh in your mind.  

We will be using our Roman topic to help us create some interesting and well thought-out work. 

We will be   focusing on extending our sentences, using paragraphs, writing poetry and incorpo-

rating many other skills that we have been learning during Year 3. Please continue to read at 

home and make sure you have your reading diary signed! 

Science  

This half term we will be recapping our scientific 

skills of enquiry to challenge and recall our 

knowledge covered in previous lessons. We will be 

hands on to find the answers to mindboggling 

questions, making predictions, recording our find-

ings and having a lot of fun exploring the awe and 

wonder of our everchanging world.  

 

PSHE and Zones of the regulation  

We will focus on Togetherness Rabbit. We will also continue with the zones but we will continue to focus 
more on tools and techniques that help us to regulate our emotions.  

 
 

 

 Things to remember 

Please provide your child with a healthy snack to eat at playtime—fruit or vegetable only.  Please make sure that your child has a nut 
free lunch. We are a nut free school. This includes no Nutella or nut containing chocolate spreads. 

Please make sure that all your child’s belongings are clearly labelled. You child will be responsible for their own belongings and label-

ling supports this. We are unable to return lost jumpers/cardigans and ties if they are not labelled.  

PE kits will be left in school and returned at the end of each half term. 

Please remember to send your child to school with a sunhat and wearing suncream on warmer days.  Please also make sure that your 
child has a water bottle. 

Topic -  ROMANS 

Please remember to pay for 

our Roman trip to             

Colchester Castle. 

We will continue to learn about 

the Romans and we will have a 

closer look at gladiators and 

the entertainment in the     

Roman times . We also are  

excited to  share our 

knowledge during our class 

assembly in July. 
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